
As mentioned in the last bargaining update, your negotiating team approached the employer with the idea of trying informal 
mediation in order to reach an agreement.  

The mediation dates to meet with the mediator and the employer have been set for July 10, 25, and 26.

We continue to stand firm that Good Samaritan Society members are not worth less than those who do the same work but 
get paid more. 

We appreciate your ongoing commitment to this process and thank you for your patience and support. We remain committed 
to working tirelessly on your behalf to secure a fair agreement that reflects your hard work and dedication.

If you have any questions or feedback about this bargaining update, please contact a member of your negotiating team or 
AUPE resource staff.
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